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Pastoral Care Worker 

Welcome back to term 3 everyone! We hope you 
had a good holiday break and are refreshed and 
ready for a busy term. 
 
A special welcome to a new student who has joined 
us this term: 

 Dylan in 3/4 class 
 

We hope you enjoy your learning journey here with 
us at Callington Primary School. 

Welcome back……….. This week we say goodbye to John who from next term 

will be working full time at HCCS and Oakbank Area 

School. Many thanks to John for his work in the CPW role 

over the past 4 terms and the positive contribution that he 

has made to our school community. 

The panel process for the CPW position has been com-

plete but at this point in time I am unable to announce the 

outcome of this. 

Whole School Assemblies 

Assembly dates for this term are: 
Week 3 – Year 5/6/7 Class 
Week 5 - R/1/2 
Week 10 – Year 3/4 Class 

It would be great if we could regularly have a large 
audience of parents, family and friends for students 
to share their work and achievements with. 

Week Life Raft Learner Qualities 

1 & 2 Treat others as you would 

like to be treated 

Optimistic 

Communicator 

3 & 4 Be Brave – Participate to 

Progress 

Bravery 

Reflective 

5 & 6 It takes great strength to be 

sensible 

Resilient 

Independent 

7 & 8 Pursue your personal best 

no matter who you work 

with 

Team worker 

Persistent 

9 & 10 Have reasons for the things 

you say and do 

Inquirer 

Making connections 

Next week and in week 4 the Life Raft that we will be 
focussing on is Be Brave – Participate to progress. 
 

The braver you are the more you learn! You will be 
courageous and take risks with your learning, try 
different ways of doing things and be prepared to 
get things wrong and have another go. 
 

The Powerful Learner qualities that we will look at in 
conjunction with our Life Rafts are Bravery and  
Reflective. 

We are very pleased to announce that Isabella  
Chudleigh has been appointed to the PCW position 
and will officially commence work in this role in week 
2. Isabella will take on this role in addition to her 
work in the Resource Centre.  

Students from Years 4 to 7 have completed the  
Student Wellbeing and Engagement Survey this 
week. The data received from the survey will help us 
track the general wellbeing of our student cohort 
and identify areas that need further work and  
development.  



Birthdays 

Dylan 
Lydia 

 

Wednesday 8 August 
Whole School Excursion to the Art Gallery 
Book Club due 
 
Mon 13—Fri 17 August 
Science Week 
 
Friday 10 August  
Assembly run by 5/6/7 Class at 2.45 
 
Mon 20—Fri 24 August 
Book Week 
 
Friday 24 August 
Assembly run by R/1/2 Class at 2.45 
 
Friday 7 September 
School Closure Day 
 
Wed 12—Thur 12 September 
Whole School Camp 
 
Thursday 20 September 
Whole School Photos 
 

Friday 21 September 
Pupil Free Day 
 
Friday 28 September 

Assembly run by 3/4 Class 

Dates to Remember 

From the Resource Centre Kiwiani Awards 

Congratulations to the following students who 
were presented with Kiwanis Terrific Kids Awards - 
 R/1/2 - Harley  
 3/4 - Luke 
 5/6/7 - Sally 
Thank you to Malcolm and Marilyn for coming 
along to present the awards. 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Welcome back to our action packed Term 3. 
 
We have new books coming out, they will be on  
display in the Resource Centre for you to borrow.  
Room 3 Mr Ratcliff’s class, please don’t forget to 
bring your beautiful library bags that you decorated 
so you can take home your library book. 
 

We have a wonderful excursion to the Art  
Museum coming up!  

 

Then in week 4 we have the amazing Science Fair 
with student’s show-casing their great ideas and  
experiments. 
 

BOOKWEEK is coming! The theme is ‘Find Your 
Treasure’  Week 5 will be Book week- that means 

all those very skilled bakers and cake decorators in 
our school will have the opportunity to show their  

talents in the Callington PS Book Week Cake  
Competition. 
 

Also there will be the BOOK WEEK Costume  
Parade, so everyone start thinking and planning 

your costumes.   
 
More information out soon.  
 
Thank you all 
 
From the Resource Centre 
Isabella  



 

5/6/7 Class5/6/7 Class  



AFRICAN BEAT PERFORMANCE 



NAIDOC WEEK 
The last week of Term 2, Callington Primary School celebrated NAIDOC week,  

undertaking various activities. Braving the blustery conditions on the Thursday, 

Uncle Ivan Copley a local Permangk Elder conducted a welcome to land with a 

smoking ceremony and the lighting of a camp fire in a traditional manner using 

flint. He then gave talks to each class in the Resource Centre demonstrating  

various Aboriginal Artefacts and told stories about Peramangk Culture. Thanks to 

the kind donations of rocks for our camp fire from Hanson Construction and fresh 

potatoes that were baked in the coals, donated by Sarah’s (in the office) Dad and 

SA Potato Company at Mount Barker. We also baked a damper which students 

were able to try with quandong jam. A great day was had by all.        



 

Kindy News - Term 3  

 

Reminders: Kindy Photos Thursday August 9th 

       Kindy closed Wednesday August 29th  

A love of reading is one of the 

greatest gifts we can give our 

children. 

More beginning literacy skills  - fine motor muscle development for pencil grip and  

control ready for writing. 

Noticing  - sets children up to look carefully at the shapes 

of letters and numbers to help with recognising them. 

Sharing stories together is so important to building strong literacy skills, this is one of the main 

ways children learn the vocabulary to use for reading and writing at school. 



Community News 

 
Anembo Park 

Sunday 19
th

 & 26
th

 August 
 
 
 

Come along to Mt Barker ‘Redsox’ Softball Club's 
Come & Try Day 

 
Are you interested in starting a new sport, or maybe dusting off the old 

equipment and having some fun? 
 

11.00 am for Juniors (5yrs to 15yrs) – Boys & Girls 
1.00 pm for Seniors (15yrs+) – Men & Ladies 

 
Have a hit, learn some skills, and meet some new friends. 

Come along and have some fun, check out our uniform and meet both 
players and members of the committee.  The will be plenty of spare 

gloves & bats so everyone can have a go. 
We hope to see you there!! 

 
For more information contact Glenys 0438 385 207 or  
Mandy 0417 830 182 or email mtbarker.redsox@gmail.com 

 

BRIDGE HOOPS 
WEDNESDAYS 8th August – 12th September 2018 

5:00pm – 6:00pm 
Boys & Girls 5 - 8 Years Old 

Development of individual and team skills  
Further Information and Registration forms available 

 on our website or at the Stadium. 
Phone Robyn 0416 032 357 or 
Email admin@mbba.com.au 

SA Dental Service 

Keep your kids smiling 
 

Dental care is FREE for ALL babies,  
preschool and most children under 18 years 
at School Dental Service clinics. 
The School Dental Service is a Child Dental 
Benefits Schedule provider. 
 

Call us now for an appointment! 
 

Your local clinics are:  
 Murray Bridge Community Dental Clinic  

Phone: 8531 9300 

 Mount Barker School Dental Clinic  
 Phone: 8391 0858  
 

www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/sadental 

mailto:mtbarker.redsox@gmail.com



